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I am an angler and I very strongly oppose HB3501.  This terrible bill will allow water 

right transfers that can endanger aquatic resources and is certainly no in the public 

interest.  Additionally this bill increases the cost dramatically to challenge Agency 

decisions, thus discouraging the right to oppose bad legislation.  Please kill this 

terrible bill. 

 


